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            Being the best you can be. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to all the children, families and staff for their hard work and support this half term.  

All the children have settled into their  new classes and are working hard to complete the chal-

lenges set. 

Parents Evening 

On Wednesday evening it was lovely to welcome so many of you to our parents evening. We value the opportunity to 

share the children’s progress and work constructively and collaboratively with you to support them. Well done to our 

values champions who greeted parents at the door. 

Halloween Disco 

On Thursday evening we hosted the KS2 Halloween disco which was enjoyed by everyone 

who attended. A special thanks must go to members of the PFA who organised the event, 

staff who helped, and were willing to be wrapped up in tissue paper in the ‘Mummy’ Compe-

tition! Congratulations to Mrs Dawson who won best wrapped mummy.  Also to parents who 

helped make sure that the children looked spectacular in their fancy dress. 

Science Week 

On Monday ‘The Science Boffins’ kicked off our science week with an exciting assembly, which has inspired the chil-

dren throughout the week. On Friday all the children took part in the annual Science Fayre when all our classes had 

the chance to share their learning and have fun with science experiments. A big thank you to Mrs Hayer for organising 

this fantastic event. 

May I finally take this opportunity to wish all our students and staff a relaxing and safe half term holiday. We look for-

ward to welcoming children back on Monday 4th November. 

 

Mrs Sugars 

 

 

 

Communication:  If you have an issue or question, please ensure that you follow the 
school’s communication policy and make contact with your child’s class teacher via Class-
charts, telephone or email in the first instance. If you then require additional  
support, please ask to speak to the Year Leader, then a member of SLT. 
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Absences 

If your child will not be in school, please call the school office each morning of their absence to record it. 

State their name, class number and the reason for absence.   

Please do not send absence message via class charts. 

 School Time: Start of the day-main gates open at 8.40am  and classroom doors will open at 8,45am.  School 

starts at 8.55am.  End of the day– main gates will open at 3.10am.  The school day ends at 3,15pm. No-one, 

including siblings under the age of 16 are allowed to drop off or collect children from school. Thankyou.  

To adhere to our school  policy , if your child has sickness or tummy upset, please keep them home for 2 

days After the last bout of illness.                           

 Medications/Inhalers 

Please bring any medications through to the school office. All medications/inhalers need to be in their    

original box, in date and labelled with the child’s name. Medicines purchased from pharmacy require a     

label printed at pharmacy with the child’s name on. A pupil medication form will need to be completed at 

each new term. 

 Dates for your Diary 

  Friday 25th October                                                 Uniform Shop 3.15—3.45pm 

 Monday 28th October—Friday 1st November      School closed—Half Term Break. 

 Friday 8th November                                                Year 1—Art Gallery Trip 

 Friday 8th November                                               Mr Morton’s Class (6 1) Assembly 9am (parents invited) 

                                                                                      Uniform Shop 3.15—3.45pm 

 Monday 11th November                                        National Anti-bullying week 

 Friday 15th November                                            Mrs Wilson’s Class (3 1 ) Assembly 9am (parents invited) 

 Thursday 21st November                                        School Photograph’s—(family) 

  Friday 22nd November                                          Mrs Hayer’s Class (4 1) Assembly 9am (parents invited) 

  Friday 29th November                                          Mrs Passmore’s Class (R 1) Assembly 9am (parents invited) 

Wednesday 4th December                                      Year 6  Residential to Culmington Manor     

 Friday 6th December                                               Year 5—Space Centre Trip  

 Friday 13th December                                             Reception—Trip to WILD  Zoological Park             

Friday 20th December                                              Last day of Term (School closes at 12pm) 

 Thursday 30th Jan 2025                                         Young Voices.  - Return (Approx) 10pm 

 

  Thursday 30th January                                            Young Voices at Birmingham Resorts World Arena. 
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                                     PFA CORNER  

SPOOKY DISCO 

We hope everyone had a brilliant time at the Spooky Disco, we know we certainly did! The children looked like 

grizzly ghouls, they danced like night creatures and they were, of course, horrifyingly monstrous! We also        

acquired a few scary mummies, made entirely from toilet rolls! See our amazing mummies below. 

THANK YOU!  

As we are at the end of Autumn half term, we would just like to take this opportunity to say thank you to everyone for all 

of your support, in fundraising and in your child's participation in our events. We are currently planning lots of fun things 

as we head towards Christmas! 

HELP! 

As we approach the festive season, we find ourselves organising Christmas activities. With this in mind, if any businesses, 

(either yourself, or if you know of anyone) could possibly donate a prize for our raffle, we would be enormously grateful. 

Unfortunately, we cannot show our appreciation in monetary gratuities, but better than that, a big thank you and a men-

tion in our PFA Corner awaits you! 

As Santa has now confirmed he will be visiting us in December, we now need to start to decorate his grotto in the fabulous     

manner in which he is accustomed to. So, as you maybe start to make space for new Christmas decorations we are on the lookout 

for any old decorations, accessories etc. that you may be getting rid of. All donations gratefully received, and we'll even put a 

good word in for you with the jolly fellow himself! 

WE NEED YOU! 

We cannot put on such events without a lot of planning, organisation and teamwork. And so, as always, we are on the lookout for 

any volunteers, however you can help, in any way. There is no obligation to do all of the events and meetings, we just appreciate 

any time that you are able to give. If you'd like more information or to speak to one of us about joining our amazing team, please 

leave your contact information with the office and we'll get back to you. Alternatively, email us at 

pfa@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk  

From all of us at the PFA, enjoy your half term holiday! 

DECORATIONS NEEDED! 
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